



TO: REGIONAL DIRECTORS

FROM: DIRECTOR, ELECTORAL SERVICES

CC: CHAIRPERSON

DEPUTY CHAIRMAN, OPERATIONS

DEPUTY CHAIRMAN, CORPERATE SERVICES

SUBJECT: EMPTYING OF BALLOT BOXES

DATE: 10TH OCTOBER 2024

I bring you greetings from Electoral Services and trust that this memo finds you well.

I wish to inform you that the Commission has given the permission for all the ballot boxes used in the 2023 General Elections to be emptied.

In this regard, all Regional Directors are requested to inform DEOs to empty all their Ballot Boxes into sacks and stored properly for further directives. Election materials such as rulers, validating stamps, stamp pads etc. found in the ballot boxes should be removed and kept for reuse.

Thank you.

Benjamin Bano-Bioh

Director, Electoral Services